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Farmer’s Market 

Our first farmer’s market of 2019 will be held on Wednesday, June 12th from 11 AM-2 PM in the 

lobby. In addition to assorted produce, the following homemade items will also be available for 

purchase:  banana-chocolate chip bread made with local honey, half pints of strawberry jam, 

strawberry rhubarb jam, and pints of rhubarb sauce (like applesauce). 

 

Residents may use cash or charge items to their monthly statement. Guests and employees must use 

cash for purchases.  

 

Clergy Parking Space 

There is a parking space in the main parking lot (adjacent to the main entrance) designated for 

Clergy and Special Services only. Residents, guests and staff are not permitted to park in this space. 

If you are illegally parked here, you will be asked to move your vehicle to another space.  

 

Visitors 

A friendly reminder to call the gatehouse if you are expecting a visitor. Some of our guards are new 

and may not know your family member and sometimes efforts to reach you by phone are 

unsuccessful. If a visitor arrives at the gate and they are not on the list and you are unable to be 

contacted by phone, they will not be permitted to enter the campus. Please understand that we are a 

gated community and our number one priority is the safety of our residents, guests and staff. 

 

Grass Cutting 

The grounds crew has asked me to remind residents, guests and staff to park vehicles so that 

nothing hangs over the lawn. We do not want any stones or grass to hit your vehicles while staff  

are cutting grass. 

 

Resident Get Together 

A resident get together will be held on Friday, June 21st at 1:30 PM in the Auditorium. Lori Greer, 

Personal Care Administrator, and Sue Hoffman, Director of Special Services, will be speaking to 

you about the Personal Care, Oak Grove Center and the Special Services departments. I will also be 

giving a brief update and will answer any questions you may have 

 

 


